
 

 

The 

Walk a Quiet Path  
Project 

Creating turf-based labyrinths in Southampton’s gardens, parks and open spaces     

An Open Workshop for  
Friends of parks and open spaces, community representatives, 

gardeners, garden designers and other interested people 
We will: 

• Explore this ancient symbol and its continuing relevance 
• Understand how to create a seven-circuit Labyrinth on paper and on grass 

• Discuss materials and support required to create a Labyrinth in turf 
 

Saturday 8th March 2008 
The Hawthorns Urban Wildlife Centre 

The Common 
Southampton SO15 7NN  
9.30am – 12noon 

Free of charge, refreshments and practice materials provided. Please bring pens, 
pencils, digital cameras and suitable clothing for outdoor demonstration 

 
Workshop led by local garden designer, Mark Rendell 

The ‘Walk a Quiet Path’ Project is supported by  
Southampton City Council and BBC Breathing Places  

 

To book your free place, or to find out more, please call or email: 
MARK RENDELL 023 8023 3768  mark@thegrowingcompany.co.uk 
HILARY BRADLEY 023 8067 1921 hilary.bradley@southampton.gov.uk 

 

 


